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Dear Parents,

It has been a rainy and gross week outside, but inside the building we have been working hard! This week
we finished up our Winter MAP testing. We are so proud of our students and all of their hard work on these
tests. The data that we get from MAP testing helps us see what areas our students can use further
development in so we can be more focused on those needs for the rest of the year. Today your students
will be coming home with raffle tickets to sell for our Night at the Races event. We are asking each student
to sell 10 tickets. There will be an information sheet that goes home with the tickets. We have also been
working hard to get ready for Catholic Schools Week next week! You can see the list of activities and the
dress up themes for each day below. We hope to see you at one or more of the events that are open to
families throughout next week! On Sunday at our Open House, registration for the 2024-2025 school year
will open to the general public. If you have not already registered for next year be sure to do so!

An additional event next week is the celebration of Candelmas at Mass on Friday. Candelmas celebrates
the Presentation of Jesus in the Temple and is the official end of the Christmas season. Part of that
celebration is the blessing of candles. If your family has a taper candle that you would like to have blessed,
you can send it with your student on Friday and Fr. Lange will bless it at Mass.

We have two events coming up at St. Henry Parish in the next several weeks. These events are open to
parishioners and to all of our school families even if they are not a part of the parish. Please consider
attending the Women, Wine & Chocolate Social (women only) on February 2, or the 5th Annual Wild Beast
& Brew Night (men only) on February 10; details can be found below.

We also wanted to share a couple of events coming up at the high school. Any eighth graders registered
at St. Henry District High School are invited to join their Esports team! Students in first through eighth
grades are invited to register for flag football for SHDHS, which begins on April 17. Registration
information for both of these are below.

Finally, please note, there is no after care on February 7 due to our faculty/staff meeting.

Have a great weekend!

https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/d853a91d-a7e0-4a81-9bde-f657f6d4edfa.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.facebook.com/st.henryschool
https://www.facebook.com/groups/133989659988916
https://www.sthenryschool.net/volunteer/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/f3ae72ef-b4ac-41d4-9601-caeda409d160.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/3128c674-9e14-4994-aba9-d4ea14965864.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/38bb7fdc-86bb-4814-ae69-34ca3dc985c0.pdf?rdr=true


God Bless,

Mrs. Kimberly Wagner

CruNews
February After Care Sign Up

After Care will not be available on Wednesday, February 7, due to a
faculty and staff meeting. We apologize for the inconvenience!

It's (Almost) Catholic Schools Week!
​

Link to the Registration (all families should fill out)

Link to the Sign up Genius to volunteer or donate.

We love our Catholic School, St. Henry, and we
have a whole week to show that. Already looking

forward to a fun week, starting January 28.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-47480636-february#/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdfQxk2l3ubboTc6fB2t-lXS4JSUSczBFlCAVDm4N6c_6MR3A/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805084FABAF2BAAF94-47241762-catholic?fbclid=IwAR2bL2x3q627AdzPzC4qW6m2Aewna9JwZnQnUPdVrOfyId270wgk9GuKBwM#/






Father Daughter Dance Registration

Upcoming St. Barbara Youth Group Events

February 7: Meeting
February 11: Perfect North Trip

February 16: Fish Fry
February 21: Meeting

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeoKi9ydNV5bZXuWjchQN_4rzN5Lc0hacCHTnaVrYke_7hmMA/viewform?pli=1


February 22: Woodcrest Retirement Center
February 23: Fish Fry

February 25: Busy Buddies
February 28: Meeting

Boys Volleyball Registration
Boys volleyball registration is now open! The season will run from mid-February-
April and the registration fee is $65. Registration and the fee is due by February
2. You can get more information and register HERE.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScC8MrxKGw7OFuxMzpdiPip_x9IhGdg1O2Cu1Zkt5alKXtXnQ/viewform


2023-2024 Bingo Sign
Up

To learn more, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com, 859-760-3325, or Jamie
Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, 859-814-9998.

Click image below to access PDF!

https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091
mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com




RSVP Today!

mailto:sbier@sthenrynky.com


Broadcasting to all Men of St. Henry Parish,

On Saturday, February 10, the men of the Holy Name Society will be cooking up another
great menu for the 5th Annual Wild Beast and Brew Men’s Night. We invite all men of the
parish and the Knight of Columbus to attend this special night as we serve up tasty dishes
brought to you from the hunters, fishermen, pitmasters, and home brewers. Last year, we
had over 120 guests and expect the same crowd this year. Just to name a few of the
dishes, we will have grilled deer tenderloin, casseroles, deer chili, Cincinnati chili, sausages,
deer goetta, fried red fish, bean soup, smoked mahi mahi, smoked beef tri-tip, several
smoked cheeses, along with several vegetable sides. To get the evening started, we will
also be serving several types of homebrews along with commercial beers. 
 
Our guest speakers will be from Lewis and Grant Auctions (https://lewisandgrant.com) in
Newport, Kentucky. They are the Midwest’s Leading Arms, Armor & Western Artifacts
Auction House and will give a presentation on the progression of firearms from the 1700s to
modern age. They will display approximately 20 firearms that date back several
centuries. They will also lead a question and answer session. 
 
Tickets are $15/person and will be sold this weekend at the entrances to church after Mass.
You can also purchase tickets at the door or stop by the parish office. The men’s night has
always been a great time and this year will not disappoint. Make plans to meet up with old
friends, meet new people, try delicious and unique dishes, and knock back a pint or two.
 
If you are a sportsman/sportswomen, meat smoker, or a homebrewer and would like to
bring in a dish or brew, please shoot(!) your information to Doug Braun
dougbraun392@gmail.com, Jeffrey Braun
jeffrey.d.braun@gmail.com, or Bob Pritchett (rpritch777@gmail.com). We look forward to
seeing you on February 10!
 

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the Protecting
God’s Children training: see list below or visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) >
select a session to attend and register.

Upcoming sessions:

Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, Covington, Wednesday, February 7, 2024,
9:00 AM to 11:30 AM
Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, Covington, Wednesday, February 7, 2024,
6:00 PM to 8:30 PM
Diocesan Catholic Children’s Home, Miller Building/Training Room, Fort Mitchell, Tuesday, March
5, 2024. 6:30 PM to 9:00 PM

If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS® coordinator, Kristina
Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of the
Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance Coordinator, 859-
392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in confidentiality and with respect.

News from SHDHS

https://lewisandgrant.com/
mailto:dougbraun392@gmail.com
mailto:jeffrey.d.braun@gmail.com
mailto:rpritch777@gmail.com
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com


St. Henry District High School Esports: Welcoming Registered 8th Graders for the Spring Season
Another Esports season is about to kick off at St. Henry and the spring season is open to 8th graders! We
offer three game titles: Super Smash Bros, Rocket League, and Mario Kart 8 Deluxe. If we have enough
interest, we have also played Splatoon 3 and League of Legends. 

SHDHS is proud to offer Esports as an officially sanctioned KHSAA sport. We compete against schools
across Kentucky through the PlayVS website. St. Henry has won three State semifinalist trophies and a
State Runners-up trophy. We hope to add more in the coming seasons!

All games are played on-site in our Computer Lab/Media Center at 5:00 pm on their designated days:
Splatoon 3 and League of Legends (potentially) on Tuesday, Super Smash Bros on Wednesday, and
Rocket League and Mario Kart on Thursday.

Please contact Mr. Zack Zvosecz (zzvosecz@shdhs.org) with any questions about the program, especially
to express interest if your son or daughter would like to join the team. Registration is due by January 29. 

Requirements:
Registered to attend SHDHS next year (2024-2025)
$150 Athletic Fee (per season)
Registration Final Forms file on record with Athletics (including a medical Physical)
Availability for match times
Game experience is preferred but not required
Gear is not required for each individual player, but each team will have a collective requirement (for
example, a Super Smash Bros team will need at least one Nintendo Switch console, which all
players can share). 

Grade School Nights of Basketball Fun @ St. Henry District High School!

Tuesday, January 30, 2024: Girls basketball takes on Bishop Brossart
Freshmen game at 5:00 pm, JV game at 6:00 pm, and Varsity tip-off at 7:30 pm

Any student who wears their grade school jersey will get into the game for free. If you have
questions, please contact Sue Kolkmeier at skolkmeier@shdhs.org.

mailto:zzvosecz@shdhs.org
mailto:skolkmeier@shdhs.org


Crusader Youth League Information/Registration

https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/


Sign up to donate today!
Upcoming Events

January 28: Catholic Schools Week Begins
January 28: SHCS Hall of Fame Award Mass & Reception, 9:30 AM, St. Henry
Catholic Church
January 28: SHCS Open House, 12:30-2:00 PM
January 31: Night at the Races Meeting, 6:00 PM
February 1: Love Your Library Month Begins
February 6: Dine to Donate: Erlanger Skyline all day long

https://donateblood.uc.edu/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/46258


February 7: No After Care Available
February 8: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
February 9: Junior High Dance, 7:30-9:30 PM
February 14: Ash Wednesday, Lent Begins
February 16: Hoxworth Blood Drive , 12:00-6:00 PM
February 19: President's Day, no school
February 25: Father/Daughter Dane, 7:00-9:30 PM
March 2: Night at the Races, 7:30-11:00 PM

St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551
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